
 

 

 

8th Grade High School Presentation Night 

DINNER INVITATION 
 

 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 

Orlando Science School is organizing a special event for the 8th grade. A high school presentation night 

will be held on February 12th starting with a dinner at 5:30 pm followed by a presentation at 6:00 pm!! Parents 

and students will learn about all the exciting academic and social activities that await them at Orlando Science 

High School. Parents of OSS 8th grade students are cordially invited to share in a dinner of goals and high 

school career planning.   

 
 
Date: Tuesday, February 12th    Time: 5:30 pm 
Where: OSS Cafeteria 
 
 

  Fill out the bottom portion of this letter and return to Ms. Becc by Monday, February 11, 2012. 
 
 
 
Parent Name: ________________________________ Student Name: _________________________________  
 
___ Yes, I will attend. Number to attend: ____  

or 
 

Please RSVP by e-mail to becc@orlandoscience.org . RSVP due date is Monday, February 11, 2012. 
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